
 

 

 
 
December 24, 2022 
 
To, 
Corporate Relations Department 
BSE Limited  
2nd Floor, P.J. Towers, 
Dalal Street,  
Mumbai – 400 001 
SCRIP CODE : 543288  

To, 
Corporate Relations Department 
National Stock Exchange of India Ltd. 
Exchange Plaza, Plot No. C/1, G-Block, 
Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra (E), 
Mumbai – 400 051. 
SYMBOL : DEEPINDS 

 
Dear Sir/ Madam, 
 
Sub: Announcement in respect of Letter of Award received from Oil and Natural Gas Corporation 

Limited  
 
With reference to the captioned subject we would like to inform you that the Company has received Letter of 
Award from Oil and Natural Gas Corporation Limited today i.e 24-12-2022 for Hiring of Gas Dehydration 
Services for ADB GCS and Konaban GCS for period of 2 (Two) years at ONGC Tripura Asset and the total 
estimated value of the said award is approximately INR 43.13 crores.  
 
You are requested to take the same on your records. 
 
Thanking you, 
Yours faithfully, 
 
For, Deep Industries Limited 
(Formerly known as Deep CH4 Limited) 
 
 
 
Shilpa Sharma 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
M. No: A34516 
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